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No Referral Necessary

DE MELO CHIROPRACTIC
& WELLNESS CENTRE

Dr. Dave de Melo, Chiropractor
Dr. Jim Giancoulas, Chiropractor
Amy Spiers, Massage Therapist

(519) 853-3460

EVENING APPOINTMENTS AVAILABLE

• SAFE, GENTLE CHIROPRACTIC CARE
• COMPUTER GENERATED SPINAL ANALYSIS
• EMERGENCIES & WORKERS COMP ACCEPTED
• NEW PATIENTS WELCOME

25 Main Street North, Acton
 Across from Giant Tiger Plaza

The Regional
Municipality of Halton

www.halton.ca

Please let us know as soon as possible if you will have an accessibility or  
accommodation need at a Halton Region hosted event or meeting.

1151 Bronte Road, Oakville, Ontario  L6M 3L1 
Dial 311 or 905-825-6000 • Toll Free 1-866-442-5866 • TTY 905-827-9833 • www.halton.ca
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Installation of Watermain on Third Line/Boston 
Church Road and on the future James Snow 

Parkway (Regional Road 4) in the 
Town of Milton and Town of Halton Hills

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION

Contract Number:  W-2349C-10 
Scheduled Start Date:  February, 2011 
Scheduled Completion Date: December, 2011 
Project Manager:  Mark Bajor, C.E.T. 
    ext. 7617

wellington-Halton Hills 
MPP ted arnott

Web: www.tedarnottmpp.com 
Phone: 1-800-265-2366

Size: 5.145 in. x 1.562 in.

Scouts/Guides 
celebrate 100 years
One hundred years of 

Scouting in Acton and 100 
years of Guiding in Can-
ada will be celebrated on 
February 20 with a parade, 
special church service and 
a meet-and-greet.

“We hope all of the 
people involved in Scout-
ing and Guiding will come 
and help us celebrate,” 
said organizer George 
Henderson on Monday, 
adding they are looking to 
borrow Scouting/Guiding 
photos and memorabilia to 
set up displays.

“We have photos and 
badges and patches and a 
lot of information dug up 
by (local historian) Mark 
Rowe when he wrote his 
Scouting in Acton booklet 
in 1980,” Henderson said, 
adding one surprise item 
on loan is a 1942 Scout-
ing shirt worn by Acton 
Citizen Band bandmaster 
George Elliott.

“We have been able 
to dig up a lot of names 
of former Scouters – we 
have one from 1937 who 
lives in Guelph – and 
there are several people 
in town from 1939, 1040 

and through the decades. 
We are sending out the 
invitations and hope they 
will come with their fam-
ilies.”

The celebration be-
gins with a parade from 
the Scout Hall to Trin-
ity United Church where 
they will participate in a 
church service. There will 

be a mini sidewalk parade 
to the Town Hall Centre 
on Willow Street for a 
meet-and-greet, displays, 
a slide show activities and 
a badge swap.

Anyone who would like 
to attend the festivities 
should contact George 
a t  519-853-2751  or 
hendersongeorge@hotmail.com.

SCOUT CELEBRATION: Acton Scouting will celebrate its 100th anniversary with a parade, church service and open house at the Town Hall Centre on February 20 
featuring memorabilia and photos, like this one of Acton Scouts receiving their Queen’s Scout badges in 1959. They include, from left; Scoutmaster Hartley  Coles, Rob 
Currie, Glenn Barr, Brian Otterbein, Ken Gardner, Peter Newton, Bob Hinton, Laurence Duby and Assistant District Commissioner M. Scoyne. – Submitted photo


